

Joe Preston MP
Elgin-Middlesex-London

Monday, November 5, 2012

TO: The City of London, Mayor and Councillors

RE: Orgaworld

For the past several months, I have been aware of the on-going issues between Orgaworld and the surrounding residents of the facility.

I have heard from many constituents their concerns and have taken the opportunity to discuss these issues with the Mayor of London and some individual councillors. On November 13th, a meeting with City Council and the residents of this effected area will be taking place. I am requesting that dialogue continues between Orgaworld and the Provincial Government in search for a solution that will benefit the long-term residents of this area.

Please send any recommendations from this meeting to my attention to keep me advised of the future goals.

Sincerely,

Joe Preston

Member of Parliament

Elgin-Middlesex-London



House of Commons

Room 1080 La Promenade Building Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0A6 Tel.: 613-990-7769 Fax: 613-996-0194 joe.preston@parl.gc.ca

Constituency

24 First Avenue Unit 2 St Thomas, Ontario N5R 4M5 Tel.: 519-637-2255 Toll-Free: 1-866-404-0406 Fax: 519-637-3358 joe@joeprestonmp.ca

www.joeprestonmp.ca